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Mr. President,

I would like to extend a warm welcome to the delegation of Montenegro and thank them for the presentation of their third UPR report. We commend Montenegro for its mid-term review as the follow-up to the recommendations from the second UPR. 
Croatia welcomes the adoption of different by-laws aimed at strengthening the implementation of the Law on Domestic Violence and Protection, as one of the key prerequisites to effectively protect the victims of domestic violence. 
However, we still see possibility for further progress, including through the implementation of the existing Strategy for Domestic Violence Protection. In this light, we would also favour more shelters for women victims as well as adequate funding for NGOs that provide services for victims of domestic violence.     

Croatia supports Government’s efforts to implement the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on a Communication Procedure.
Finally, we would like to emphasize the achieved progress in the area of justice and rule of law. We encourage further efforts of the Government with respect to the legacies of war such as the areas of missing persons, war crimes trials and compensations to victims.
Therefore, allow us to address Montenegro with two recommendations:

1. Strengthen education for prosecutors, judges and police officers as well as social workers for the effective implementation of the laws against violence.
2. Implement the new Strategy for Prevention and Protection of Children from Violence through a strong multisector approach that also includes a system of effective monitoring and evaluation.
Mr. President, 
we wish Montenegro a successful UPR review session.

